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NCC Cadets Helped the Police During Covid-19 Pandemic 

 
On 20-10-2020, NCC cadets of Government P.G. College Bazpur collaborated with the 

police department to help people during the COVID-19 pandemic. The cadets 

participated in various activities to assist the police in ensuring compliance with COVID-

19 protocols and helping people affected by the pandemic. The NCC cadets helped the 

police in setting up checkpoints at various locations in the city to ensure that people were 

following the necessary COVID-19 protocols, such as wearing masks, maintaining social 

distancing, and adhering to the curfew timings. They also helped in distributing masks, 

sanitizers, and other necessary items to the people in need. 
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